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Term 1 - Week 6 Friendship & Learning

Tuesday 2 March 2021

Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school

Zone Swimming Carnival

Last Thursday, Alannah, Huey and Charlie attended the Zone
Swimming Carnival at Alstonville. Congratulations to all three
students for wonderful participation!

Term 1 Week 5 2021
Merit Awards
K Valentina, Max, Ethan
1/2 Willow C, Rex, Evie B
3/4 Eden, Abby, Olive, Xavier
5/6 Ruben, Alia, Luke
Student of the Week Awards
K Frankie
1/2 Oriel
3/4 Tom
5/6 Charlie

TERM 1
Tues 9 Mar Lucas Proudfoot visit

Thurs 1 Apr  Last day of term

The School Photographer

Due to photographer illness,

our school photos couldn’t be
taken last Friday.

Whole school and class photos
will be taken this Friday at
9.10am.

For all school photo enquiries,
please call 02 96749824

Meet the Kinders and their Buddies

Hayden: What's your favourite colour?

Max: Blue because it’s the colour of Stitch and Squirtle.
Hayden: What’s your favourite animal?

Max: Cheetahs because of the spots.
Hayden: What is your favourite place?

Max: The toyshop because | like getting toys.
Hayden: What is your favourite food?

Max: Spaghetti bolognaise.

Hayden: What's your favourite Pokemon?
Max: Squirtle because he’s blue.

Hayden: What's your favourite sea creature?

Max: A megalodon because they are big and blue.

Hayden and Max




5/6 News

Our 5/6 class is motoring along in their final year or two of primary school. Students are working well on
their Asian country study project and we are finding out lots of interesting information about the conti-
nent.

This week, the Rivers High School campuses are hosting information nights. Year 6 students are encour-
aged to attend one or more of the sessions.

Tennis lessons have been a huge hit with all the students. Years 3/4 and 5/6 have been walking down to

the Dunoon Tennis Club for their lessons and are loving the experience.

5/6 artworks
from Asia




Community Notices

Channon Market
Dunoon P&C is excited to be the Charity of the Day at the next
Channon Market on Sunday 14 March. There is no BBQ but we will be on the
gates to collect donations (easy!). If you are able to assist by volunteering some
time between 8:30 and 3:30, please let Mr Henderson know
gavin.henderson2@det.nsw.edu.au or 0439798009

The roster is getting there, but we would love more volunteers to share the load!
Please let Gavin know if your time needs to change.

Gate 1 — top (near road) Gate 2 — middle Gate 3 — bottom (near creek)
8.30 Michelle Gray Andrew Doriean Jess Hyde
9.30 Melissa Kervella Kate Hathaway
10.30 Melissa Kervella Kate Hathaway
11.30 Keely Jones Trent Scanlan Genevieve Slocombe
12.30 Kate Genders Trent Scanlan
1.30 Kate Genders Gavin Henderson

THE RIVERS INFORMATION NIGHTS

SECONDARY COLLEGE For prospective students Year 7 2022
The heart.of secondary:education for:tismore AGREAT WORLD OF OPPORTUNITIES AT THE RIVERS

By sending your child to a campus of the Rivers Secondary College
You have chosen to provide them with the very best available secondary education.
The Rivers Secondary College provides excellence in education by providing quality, innovative curriculum and student leadership opportunities, inspired teaching and learning

as well as successful transition programs into workplace and tertiary education settings. Each campus works collabaratively with our local Lismore community to deliver a broad
and inclusive educational experience and provide all students the opportunity to achieve the highest quality learning outcomes in a safe and supportive environment

Richmond River
High Campus

INFORMATION NIGHT

Thursday 4" March
5:.00pm-6:00pm
Lake St, North Lismore

____Phone:02 6621 3456

Kadina High Campus
INFORMATION N&GHT

Wednesday 3rd March
5:00pm-6:00pm’
Kadina St, Goonellabah

Lismore High Campus

INFORMATION NIGHT

Tuesday 2nd March
5:00pm-6:00pm

(A N "?alley St, East Lismore

Phone: 02 6624 3133
Phone: 02 6621 5185



mailto:gavin.henderson2@det.nsw.edu.au

Northern NSW Football
Community Club of the Year
2017

Registration Open's on the 1st February 2021

Dunoon United Football Club

With the football (soccer) season nearly upon us, Dunoon United FC has places available for players
aged 5-plus.

Why play at Dunoon United FC?

e We were the 2017 NSW Club of the Year

Low fees (use your Active Kids voucher with ease)

Qualified coaching staff

A strong commitment to female participation, including female-only teams
We promote fun and good sportsmanship, not just winning

Great facilities in a beautiful location
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MidWeek MiniRoos

Dunoon United FCis the only club to offer MidWeek MiniRroos for kids aged 5 to 7. This is a once-a-
week program, which means no weekend commitments and no extra travel. Every Wednesday from 5-
6pm, your child will be led by qualified coaches, through games designed to teach skills to young
footballers while they’re having fun.

Junior pre-season kickabouts

Want to give football a try? Our junior pre-season kickabouts take place on Sundays from 4-5pm at
Balzer Park, Dunoon, from February 7th 2021. Everyone aged 8 to 16 is welcome. Note: players must
wear shinpads.

To register for DUFC, go to registrar@dunoonunitedfc.org.au
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Coraki Hock

All ages welcome
No experience necessary
Family friendly club

Come and try muster days:
Thursday 4%, 11* and 18™ March from 5pm at Goonellabah Turf Complex

Fitness training:
Tuesdays 6pm Windsor Park Coraki

Turf Training from 25th March:
Junior —5pm

Senior Women — 6pm

Senior Men — 7pm

Season starts 9™ April

FIND US AT:
H coraki Hockey Club

corakihockeyclub@gmail .com o
+

Or contact: Anne-Maree Cheffins 0448346476 m




Air League

NSW Group
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Since 1934 the Australian Air League has been teaching young boys and girls nationwide all about
aviation, while helping them develop important life skills like leadership, discipline, self confidence and
teamwork. When you join the league you will make new friends and take part in fun and exciting
activities, on the ground and in the air.

Each week you will attend your local squadron where you will learn valuable skills and take part in fun
and interesting activities and classes. Some of our classes include Meteorology, Navigation,
Photography and Community Service. Squadrons also attend training camps, sport and recreational
days, flying experiences and ceremonial drill.

We welcome boys and girls the age of 8 years old from all different cultures and backgrounds. Parents
and families are welcome to support or even join their local squadron as a volunteer. All adult members
and volunteers are Working with Children Checked.

The Australian Air League is running both a fun and educational programme that is making fine citizens
out of our young Australians.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE AUSTRALIAN AIR
LEAGUE AND YOUR CLOSEST SQUADRON
PLEASE CONTACT

CREATIVE

www.airleague.com.au Email: info@airleague.com.au
Free Call: 1800 502 175
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PUSS IN THONGS- Rochdale Theatre, Goonellabah, April 15-17, 2021

Panto for the Holidays

Puss in Thongs, an Aussie take on a traditional pantomime is coming to Rochdale Theatre, Goonel-
labah in the school holidays for six performances April 15-17

There’s a precious tree, a prime piece of land and a greedy pair of real estate tycoons. Sound famil-
iar? Can Puss hatch a plan to save the precious Wulang Tree or will Witch Winnie & the Bunyip
stop him in his tracks?

This Pantomime, part of the Lismore Theatre Company season, is one for the whole family and fol-
lows shortly after Educating Rita closes.

Well-known local drama teacher Danica Taylor who is directing Puss in Thongs says, ‘It has been an
absolute pleasure directing these 22 local talented children and teens in ‘Puss in Thongs’.

‘We were at the height of our rehearsal period when COVID hit last year and sadly a few cast mem-
bers could not return. So we have recast adding some new faces and reconvened earlier this year
for twice weekly rehearsals,” said Danica.

‘The cast has been coming together bonding, dancing and rehearsing for what is sure to be a treat
for audiences young and old. The characters are lovable, the message is important and the vibe is
funl’

Jade Johnston is Producer and Katie Knowles is Assistant Director.

Puss in Thongs is on stage at the Rochdale Theatre in the April school holidays. Performing two
shows daily at 11am and 2pm, 15-17 April 2021. Tickets ($40 family, $15 adults, $12.50 concession,
$10 under 16) are available throughwww.Lismoretheatrecompany.org.au



http://www.lismoretheatrecompany.org.au/

